
from Karen Bennett <kbennett@ceunh.unh.edu> 
to Scott Rineer <Scott@wagnerforest.com>
cc kferrare@ceunh.unh.edu 
date Thu, Apr 8, 2010 at 3:10 PM 
subject RE: GSDSAF BCAP 
mailed-by ceunh.unh.edu 
  
Scott, 
 
This is to acknowledge that these comments will be included as part of the public 
feedback on the second drafte of Good Forestry. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Karen 
 
At 09:48 AM 4/7/2010, you wrote: 
 
Karen, 
  
As for last nights meeting, I was quiet, and for good reason.  I would like to commend you and the steering 
committee on listening to us, the folks not as involved from the start, on taking the extra time and revising 
the original draft.  I have read most of the newly revised draft, and although I don’t agree with everything 
and likely never will, I feel the effort was made at editing things down, and am please overall.  I understand 
the need for keeping many of the chapters I originally thought should be deleted.  I also like how you 
combined chapters, which was what I was trying to suggest from the beginning.  There really was a lot of 
repetition, and I no longer get that sense in the new draft.  I also think it was great to add the AG’s 
statement and State Foresters comments to solidify that this act as a set of guidelines and not to aid in 
future regulation.   
  
Once again, thank you for considering my comments. 
  
Scott 
  
  
Scott Rineer 
Wagner Forest Management Ltd. 
(603) 482-3851 office 
(207) 944-6990 cell 
  

 
From: Karen Bennett [ mailto:kbennett@ceunh.unh.edu]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2010 8:08 AM 
To: scott@wagnerforest.com 
Subject: GSDSAF BCAP 
  
Hi Scott, 
 
I reminder to send me a copy of the letter GSD/SAF wrote about BCAP. Thanks. 



 
Also thanks for coming to last night's meeting. You were quiet but perhaps you will send 
comments later. Just so you know, we found your comments on the first draft very 
helpful. I know you suggested that some chapters should be deleted that didn't get 
deleted, but we felt we couldn't delete some things given our charge to include sensitive 
areas. I hope you see that we did incorporate many of your suggestions. 
 
Thank you for the time you have spent on this project. 
 
Karen 
  
 
Karen P. Bennett, Extension Forestry Professor & Specialist              
UNH Cooperative Extension     
212 Nesmith Hall, 131 Main St. 
Durham, NH 03824 
(603)862-4861, (603)312-6695 cell, (603)862-0107 fax 
karen.bennett@unh.edu 
www.nhwoods.org 
 


